COMMUMICATIONS

March 16, 2018

Charter Communications — Upcoming Changes

Dear Municipal Official:

Charter Communications (“Charter”) is making changes o our channel lineup which will affect
customers in our legacy Charter/TWC municipalities:

Effective on or after April 12, 2018, Fusion Channel (Univision) will be included in the SPP
Tier 1 and SBPP Variety Tier 2.

For a current channel lineup, visit www.spectrum.com/channels. To view this notice onling, visit
spectrum.net/programmingnotices.

If you have any questions, | can be reached at 774-243-9735 or via email at
Anna.Lucey@charter.com.

Sincerely,
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Anna P. Lucey
Director, Government Affairs
Charter Communications

RECEIVED MAR 20 2018
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